January 2015

 Village Residents,
As was announced previously, the Village Council will not meet every month in 2015. The schedule is attached.  We will provide you with an update each month. You may also express your concerns or asks questions by emailing waldenwoodsvillagecouncil@gmail.com    That will be your Owner's Forum. Those of you who are receiving this by mail may write to: Peter DeBisschop, 2 on the Green, Windsor, CT 06095.

Residents are reminded that day to day issues pertaining to the property should be addressed to the property management company.

January update:

1.  In the past two years, we have rebuilt 18 brick walkways.  We are seeking quotes for 12-15 more for this year.  At an average cost of $1,500.00 each, we will not be able to do all of them. They are prioritized based on their condition.  The plan is to continue rebuilding in the next couple of years until all that need to be rebuilt are rebuilt.

2. Landscaping for this year will focus on cutting back bushes that are overgrown.  Most of this work will involve shrubs next to homes rather than the barriers between homes.

3. We will continue our water conservation projects. At the same time we will be looking at the condition of our aging irrigation system.

4. The end of 2014 financials will be available by the Conservancy Board meeting set for 1/28 at 7:00 PM.

5. Priority for the Conservancy Board for 2015 is finally settling the Council Boundary issues and amending the Declaration.

Your next update will come in mid February.

Pat Tanner       Joe Palladino      Peter DeBisschop

